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The Sustainable Streets Division of the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency will 
hold a public hearing on Friday, February 21, 2014 at 10:00 AM, in Room 416 (Hearing Room 
4), City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA  94102, to consider the 
following proposals:  
 
 
ESTABLISH – YELLOW ZONE, 7AM TO 4PM, MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 
“900” 26th Street, north side, from 0 feet to 40 feet east of driveway (40-foot zone) 
 
ESTABLISH – GREEN ZONE, 9AM TO 6PM, MONDAY THROUGH SATURDAY 
“401” Waller Street, south side, from 0 feet to 20 feet west of Fillmore Street (20-foot zone) 
 
ESTABLISH – PART-TIME PASSENGER LOADING ZONE, 7AM TO 7PM, MONDAY 
THROUGH FRIDAY 
505 Howard Street, south side, from 63 feet to 105 feet west of 1st Street, at meters 509 and 
511 (42-foot zone) 
 
REVOKE – YELLOW METERED LOADING ZONE, 9AM TO 6PM, MONDAY THROUGH 
SATURDAY 
629 Cortland Avenue, north side, from 0 feet to 22 feet west of Anderson Street, at meter 613  
(22-foot zone) 
 
ESTABLISH – YELLOW METERED LOADING ZONE, 8AM TO 6PM, MONDAY THROUGH 
FRIDAY 
634 Cortland Avenue, south side, from 2 feet to 26 feet west of Anderson Street, at meter 
614  (24-foot zone) 
 
ESTABLISH – PART-TIME PASSENGER LOADING ZONE, 7AM TO 6PM, MONDAY 
THROUGH FRIDAY 
“2730” Bryant Street, west side, from 88 feet to 135 feet south of the north property line 
(extends existing white zone by 47 feet) 
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Public hearings are held once a month at City Hall to legislate the installation of new colored zones. 

The zones usually recommended for this process are blue, green, white, and yellow. The purpose of the 

hearing is for residents to express their concerns regarding proposed changes affecting their streets. All 

interested parties are encouraged to attend. At the Public Hearing, the Hearing Officer will review the 

items and listen to residents, then make a final decision. Upon approval and payment of any applicable 

installation fees, zones will be installed as soon as scheduling permits. 

Opinions on these proposed changes may be filed in writing prior to the hearing by email [link to 

sustainable.streets@sfmta.com with the subject line “Public Hearing.” Written opinions may also be 

transmitted to the Sustainable Streets Division via fax at 415.701.4737 or by mail: Color Curb Public 

Hearing, Sustainable Streets Division, One South Van Ness Avenue, 7th Floor, San Francisco, 

CA 94103-5417. 
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